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A message from the Texas Poultry Federation and Affiliates.

www.ALLinALLgone.com

You’re ALL IN. Keep it up! 
About one year ago, HPAI was detected in Oregon in a backyard flock and captive 
falcon. In the months that followed HPAI was detected in 15 states, devastating the 
poultry industry in those states.  

On December 4, 2015, USDA 
reported that H5 avian influenza 
was found in genetic material 
collected from a wild mallard 
duck tested in Morrow County, 
Oregon. This is confirmation that 
what the poultry disease experts 
have been saying all along is 
correct… that it is likely that 
avian influenza will be circulating 
in wild birds when they migrate 
south. The risk is real.    

During 2015, it became evident that there was an urgent need to improve biosecurity 
practices. A tremendous amount of work has gone into preparing for and preventing 
avian influenza over the past year.  

New biosecurity habits have been created. Poultry growers are ALL IN, and we are 
better prepared than ever before.  

Please keep your guard up. Stay ALL IN… ALL THE TIME.  
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